
 

 
 
 
 

Following the Footsteps of the Disappeared 2021 
 

 

 
Hornos de Lonquén / Lime kilns of Lonquén, Chilean arpillera 

 
 
Dear [name], 
 
To mark the 10th annual International Day of the Victims of Enforced Disappearances 30 August 
a new textile display is being installed in the Troubles and Beyond exhibition at the Ulster 
Museum in Belfast. 

 
Seven pieces from the Conflict Textiles collection have been selected to explore transnational 
experiences of enforced disappearances. Textiles from Chile, Argentina Zimbabwe, and 
Northern Ireland will be presented together as testimonies from families and communities who 
have experienced loss and continue to search for answers. 
 
We would like to invite you to visit the display anytime between 10.30am and 12 noon on 
Tuesday 31

st
 August. During that time we will also have other textiles, which are part of the full 

exhibition, available to view and engage with in the Learning Zone at the Ulster Museum and 
light refreshments will be provided at 12 noon.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Karen Logan 
 

Karen Logan                  Roberta 
Bacic 
Senior Curator of History         Curator, Conflict 
Textiles 
karen.logan@nmni.com              roberta.conflicttextiles@gmail.com 
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